
Permission slips for KS2 children to walk or cycle home  
without an adult 

 
 

St Mark’s C of E Primary School guidelines 
 
 
Your child’s safety is most important to us. We recognise that as some children reach year 
6 they may feel more confident and ready to travel home on their own with your 
permission. We are not willing to allow children to travel home alone from school without 
your consent. 
 
Parents need to consider the distance from the school, the potential hazards and the 
children’s confidence levels. We would always advise parents to walk the route with their 
children ensuring they have adequate road safety skills and general awareness, before 
allowing them to walk/cycle home on their own. 

 
By signing below you give your permission for your child to travel home independently. 
We will ensure your child’s safety at school and as parents you understand that certain 
dangers are present when travelling home alone or catching a bus.  
 
Please sign and date below that you give permission for your child to travel home alone 
for this academic year September 2023 – July 2024.  
 
Thank you for supporting us in caring for your child.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr S Bird 
Headteacher 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I have read the guidelines above and am giving permission for  
 
________________________ (name of child) in __________ class to walk or 
cycle home on his/her own for this academic year 2023-2024 
 
Signed: __________________ (parent/carer) Date: ____________ 


